
 

baseballvictoria.com.au 
 

13 September 2024 
 
VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries 
Via email 
 
Re: VSBL Season Update 
 
Dear VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries, 
 
Fixture Updates 
Masters – After requests to the Pennant Committee, Masters now have an additional 2 rounds. They 
will be starting on October 7 and have an additional round on February 24, reverting to a 2 week 
finals system. Please review the updated Masters fixtures. 
State 3/4 East –  There have been some slight changes to this division fixture due to ground 
unavailability. Please review the updated fixture 
State 3/4 West – Greensborough have withdrawn from this division, however North Coburg have 
taken this spot. Please note the change in opposition and venue. 
Women’s South – Pakenham have take up the bye in this division. Please note the change in 
opposition/removal of the bye. 
 
Big League 
Discussed last Wednesday at the PS&C meeting; after reviewing the Junior divisions the Pennant 
Committee has expanded the Big League Division to League Age 14 -19 and moved their game time 
slot earlier to Saturday 9:00am. This will be reflected in the playing conditions.  
 
Junior Nominations 
Disappointingly, there are still a number of clubs who have not submitted their junior team 
nominations. These were due September 6. We encourage clubs to complete these over the 
weekend as we will begin making fixtures next week and there will be a cut off point of accepting 
further team nominations. Team nominations can be made here. 
 
Registrations 
There has been a glitch in the registrations whereby new registrants are being assigned to the 
2023/24 season, instead of the 2024/25 season. This has been rectified for all FUTURE registrations, 
however, we are still working with Baseball Australia to reassign other players who have registered 
prior to this fix up, to the correct season. 
Clubs who are needing an accurate report of registrations are encouraged to use the transaction 
report until we are able to have the member registration report reflect accurately. 
 
Umpire Seminar 
As a reminder, the 2024 BV Umpire Seminar is set for 21-22 September at Knox Baseball Club. If 
you’re interested in becoming an umpire and completing our Community Umpire Course, or you 
wish to brush up on your skills behind the plate, we would love to see you there. Please click HERE to 
register. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please reach out to the office.  
 
Kind Regards, 

https://baseballvictoria.com.au/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Jnr2425
https://baseballvictoria.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bbc4766f344bd640368a242d7&id=c0546cb418&e=add5a1a8b0
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Chet Gray 
Chief Executive Officer  
Baseball Victoria  
p: (03) 9645 8000  
a: Melbourne Ballpark, Merton Street, Altona Meadows, VIC, 3028 
w: baseballvictoria.com.au   
e: ceo@baseballvictoria.com.au   
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